
Rules Committee, 

We need a national popular vote! Voters in Oregon want the president to be elected by National 

Popular Vote.  

It would mean issues that matter to Oregon would be discussed during presidential campaigns. It's 

time for us to make sure every vote counts the same. 

Thank you for your consideration,  

Lisa Cannon 

Lisa Cannon  
lisa@lisacannon.com  
3028 NE Irving St  
Portland, Oregon 97232 
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